

UNION PARK DISTRICT COUNCIL

161 Snelling Avenue N, Saint Paul, MN 55104
651.645.6887 | info@unionparkdc.org | www.unionparkdc.org
An Affirmative Action, Equal Opportunity Employer

March 21, 2017

Jeff Fischbach Department of Safety and Inspections City of Saint Paul 375 Jackson Street, Suite 220 Saint Paul, MN 55101

Dear Jeff:

At its regular meeting on March 20, 2017, the Union Park District Council Committee on Land Use and Economic Development considered the proposed application for an extension of the beer and wine license for the Blue Door Pub at 1811 Selby Avenue onto its outdoor sidewalk patio. Restaurant managers Jenn Bresee and Tyson Wigley presented on the Blue Door's behalf.

With the understanding that beer and wine service will end at 9:30 p.m. and that the patio will close at 10 p.m. each evening, and with the further understanding that the patio will not be expanded beyond its current size, the Committee unanimously **recommended approval** of the license extension.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Julie Reiter

Julie Reiter, Executive Director Union Park District Council

cc: Jenn Bresee, jenn@thebdp.com